
 
 

 

 

 
Progress Report – Tonbridge Interchange Improvements 

 
To: Tonbridge & Malling JTB, 26th November, 2018 
 
Main Portfolio Area:  
 
By: Tim Read – Head of Transportation, KCC  
 
Classification: For Information  
 
 

 
Summary:  
  
A verbal update on project progress for the Tonbridge Station project. 
 
 

 
1.0 Introduction and Background 
 

Funding of £500,000 has been allocated from the West Kent Local Growth Fund (LGF) to 
improve the Transport Interchange at Tonbridge Station. The aim is to improve interaction 
between users at the station, provide more space for pedestrian movements and to create an 
interchange suitable for one of the busiest stations outside of London. 
 
Construction work began on July 25th 2018 and has been ongoing since then. KCC Officer 
will give a verbal update on progress made to date at the time of the JTB meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

              

Future Meeting if applicable: Future JTB for 
updates 

Date: 11th March, 2019 

 

Contact Officer: Tim Middleton, Principal Transport Planner, KCC 

Reporting to: Tim Read, Head of Transportation - KCC 

 

 

 
 

 


